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Diary Dates 

 
4/8—NYP Basketball  
 
7/8/23—Bullying Performance WMPS 
 
14-18/8—Science Week 
 
16/8—Science Week Movie Night 
 
18/8—Assembly 
 
21-25/8—Book Week 
 
23/8/23—Book Week Parade 
 
 

 
 
 

Reminders 
 

Breakfast Club is held Daily. 
 
Newsletters will be fortnightly 
 

Students are required to wear 

broad brimmed hat this term. 

 
We are a NUT FREE school 
 

 

Principal:   

Richard Hall 

 

 

EASTER EGG FUN 
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Welcome Back – Term 3 

From the Principal’s Desk 

Science Week 2023 

A very warm welcome to Term 3. This term is shaping as a very busy term with 

many great learning experiences and events in store for our students. This term 

we welcome back Pauline McCormack who will resume a finance / administrative 

role on Mondays and extend a welcome to Jon Sharp who will be the Junior 

Primary teacher across Tuesday – Thursday whilst Meredith is on Long Service 

Leave. Jon and his partner Steph have very recently welcomed their second 

daughter into the world. All of us at BELPS wish their little family all the best during 

this very special time in their lives. As I mentioned, we have many wonderful 

learning experiences in store for this term, so keep an eye out for our beautiful school mini-bus as we 

continue to build connections with our neighbouring schools and provide authentic learning experiences 

throughout our local community and beyond! 

National Science Week is Australia’s annual celebration of science and 

technology during the week of 12 - 20 August (Week 4). We absolutely 

LOVE Science Week at Bute and over the last few years we have 

worked hard to make Science Week a memorable event! And this year 

will be no different! The staff have been busily organising some 

fantastic experiences for our students around the 2023 theme 

“Innovation: Powering Future Generations”. Leading up to and 

throughout Science Week, students will learn about the concept of 

innovation and futures thinking and how modern day innovations have 

greatly shaped the way we live our everyday lives.  

As a part of this learning, we are partnering with an educational 

organisation called Makers Empire. Makers Empire provides primary, 

elementary and middle school teachers with the tools, skills and 

resources to improve STEM learning outcomes for students and 

engage students in authentic, real-world problem solving. Throughout 

Term 3, we are working through a managed school pilot project focused 

on “Sustainable Communities”. This project equips students with a 

range of 3D design skills and will culminate in students using a 3D 

printer to print their final design ideas. We have hired a 3D printer for 

the term to enable this amazing experience for our students. This will also allow us to see firsthand if 

acquiring a 3D printer is something that would be a good educational fit for the students at Bute. 

On the Friday of Week 4 (18
th
 of August), we will be having an open morning / Assembly to showcase 

some of this learning to our families. More details will be distributed closer to this date 



Book Week 2023 

 

 

Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students with Disabil-

ity (NCCD) 

Book Week is quickly approaching! This year the theme is – Read, Grow, Inspire! 

We will be having our Book Week Parade on Wednesday 23
rd

 of August (Week 5). All Rural Care, 

Preschool and School students are invited to wear a costume that fits the 2023 theme or a costume of 

their favourite book character. We are endeavouring to do a Bute township parade and shared reading 

morning in the park, similar to previous years. 

More details to be advised in the near future! 

The Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students with 

Disability (NCCD) takes place every year in August. The NCCD is a 

collection that counts the number of school students receiving an 

adjustment or ‘additional support’ due to disability and the level of 

adjustment they are receiving to access education on the same basis as other students. A fact sheet is 

included with the newsletter for reference, however, there is no action required by families. 



Congratulations 

               Gold Pass 

Deb Taylor completed her Certificate IV in 

School Based Education support.  The 

course covered  working with children with 

additional needs with a higher level of 

responsibility or autonomy.  

On behalf of SAETA and the 
Young Writers Award 
committee, I would like to 
thank you for entering in 
this year’s Young Writers 
Award Competition and 
congratulate you again on 
being selected as a finalist. 
Unfortunately, you did not 
win a place this year, but 
according to our judge, 
author Sean Williams, the 
quality of writing was 
exceptional, and it was a 
close competition which 
made his job very 
challenging! 

We encourage you to keep 
writing and look forward to 
seeing your entry again in 
next year’s Young Writers 
Award Competition! 

Florence Trengove with her Royal Gem Family 

story which was entered in the Yr 2/3 Prose 

Young Writers Award 2023.  

Lochie Bernhardt for his  film strip 

summary of ‘Kumiko and the Dragon’ 

as part of the English Curriculum 

Eddie Trengove for his fabulous 

spelling list sentences. 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwi0-fSqmpXZAhVHErwKHcpWCMsQjRx6BAgAEAY&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.joecrabtree.com%2Fvip&psig=AOvVaw1c-bk_qmxmsXwT9QDWKDyy&ust=1518141061940849


    The Resilience  Project 



    Teddy Bear Hospital Visit 



ICT EQUIPMENT FOR SALE 

Colour copier purchased 2020 with full colour cartridges $250 

Data projector, Macbook Pro w/charger, bag, ipad and laptop 

bags make an offer  



Community Notices 


